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Dear Parent 
 
Following the information received this afternoon from the Minister for Education for Wales, our school 
will close on Friday 20th March at 3pm to students.  Learning for students from that time onwards, to 
the calendared Easter Break, will continue through digital learning.  Please see the website for 
information on ‘Digital Learning’. 
 
Students have been asked to take their books home with them and bring, for the next two days, the 
books they require.  Students who have already self-isolated may ask friends to collect books for them if 
they can and leave them outside the door of the home for those students. 
 
We as a school will be receiving further updates on a daily basis about a range of matters, including 
examinations, as well as supporting the community.  Please look at the information on our website 
regularly. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
  
Vaughan Davies 
Headteacher 

 

 


